21 March 2022

Response from a Southern Cross Austereo spokesperson:

Recently we interviewed a guest about the Netflix series The Tinder Swindler and we
quickly discovered, despite our due diligence, that that guest was not authentic in
their representation to us and potentially trying to profit from the story. The episode
was removed the same day from the podcast feed. We are continuing to investigate
this occurrence and working on a potential follow up story.



